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NEO NFRACONLMTED
(FORMERLY KNOWN AS ANUVIN INDUSTRIES LIMITED)

DEYELOPING TOMORROW

September 24, 2021

To,
Mr. Aston Santhmayor,
Surveillance Department,
BSE Limited,
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Mumbai - 400 001.

Dear Sir,

With reference to your above email seeking clarification on significant movement in price of the
security of our Company, we wish to inform you that, as on the date of this letter, there is no
information / announcement / pending announcement which is in any way having bearing on the
share price ofthe Company.

Kindly note that we have intimated all the events, information, etc. that have bearing on the
operation / performance of the company which include all price sensitive information, etc as
required under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 201 5 and other statutory provisions.

we wish to reiterate and clarifu that all information furnished by the company is in the public
domain. we keep the stock exchange duly informed ofall the price sensitive information.

Thanking You,

Yours fai
eo

Company ompliance Officer
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